From: Trevor Clarke

To: AWR
Subject: Annual Wage Review 2019/20.
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 3:19:28 PM

We refer to the draft timetable released with the President’s Statement [2009] FWC 6848.
We do not propose any revisions to the draft timetable.

It may however be necessary or convenient to revisit the timetable in future, in the event that
issues currently being considered in matter C2019/5259 are re-allocated to the Expert Panel

for the 2019/20 Review.
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